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I strongly oppose this bill for the fact of recreational items that use furs such as fly 

fishing. The state of Oregon is well known for its fishing and this bill would completely 

destroy the fishing scene throughout Oregon. Most of the flys we buy from local 

stores are made with furs from animals, as well as materials we buy to make our own 

flys are also a lot of animal furs. If this bill is going to be passed then we need a 

special exemption for fly fishing and all the stores that sell materials for fly fishing.  


